
111/18/2022 

 

Dear Parents of Red Door, 

 

   This week we learned about the traditions of Thanksgiving! We also welcomed our new special friend 

Ms. Lauren as Red Door is her new home now. We had lots of fun activities this week . On Wednesday 

we were unable to attend our music and movement class due to technical difficulties. On Thursday, we 

had our wonderful music class the children engaged in movement , singing , following along, and playing 

the rhythm sticks.  The children relaxed to the sounds of the ocean drum.  On Friday, we held our annual 

Thanksgiving feast with lovely meals brought in by the parents. We would like to take this time to give 

thanks to all the parents for having such wonderful children and for the feast and gifts. 

 

   In the classroom during center time, the children visited these areas such as art, blocks, housekeeping, 

library, science & discovery. Centers are open except during nap time and meals. During Circle Time, we 

sang morning songs, “Did You Ever See a Turkey?, Im a Little Turkey, Fingerplay: Mr. Turkey, I have a 

Turkey, big and fat. 

 

    During small group, the children worked on their Thanksgiving projects such as paper plate turkeys, 

Thanksgiving food , place mats for our Thanksgiving feast all to be included in our “My First Thanksgiving 

Book” created by the children. Using materials such as yellow, brown, red, and green paint, construction 

paper, do a dot markers, glue, etc. For Storytime, we read, Planting a Rainbow Everyday Garden, Scratch 

and Sniff Book: Garden Bumble Bee Glittery Garden, and Lola Plants a Garden.  As we practice our gross 

motor skills on the playground as the children kicked the ball, balanced on one foot, climbed the stairs 

to go down the slide, enjoyed running on the playground . 

 

REMINDER: We are closed next Thursday and Friday. 

   

                                  HAVE A WONDERFUL THANKSGIVING           

 

    Ms. Lauren & Ms. Gabriella  

 


